
Warner Village Water District
P.O. Box 252

55 West Joppa Rd.
Warner, NH 03278

Office of Commissioners July 17 2008 Tel. (603) 456-3890
Fax (603) 456-2271

Deborah A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
12 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord NH 03301-2429

RE: Order No. 24,649 July 18, 2006
DW 06-00 1 St. James et al, Petition to Assert Jurisdiction of the PUC over WVWD

Dear Ms. Howland:

The above-referenced Order states that “the Commission has jurisdiction over the Warner Village
District and the District shall not discontinue water service to the Petitioners without Commission
authorization.” At this time we would like to request permission from the Commission to discontinue
water service to the petitioners and one additional customer, as listed:

Peter and Rhonda St. James Kenneth and Connie Benward
69 North Village Road 3 Waidron Hill Road
Warner NH 03278 Warner NH 03278

Deborah Buckley and James VonVett Richard Fisher
92 North Village Road 84 North Village Rod
Warner NH 03278 Warner NH 03278

The main reasons for discontinuing water service to the above-mentioned customers is that the
District has to waste a large amount of water each year just to keep that line clear; and the cost of
repairs to the old water line will be prohibitive for the number of people on the line. The District
proposes to install individual wells and has communicated this plan to the four property owners. All
parties, the customers and the District, are in agreement with the District’s plan to replace the existing
water source with wells. Termination of District water would not happen until the four customers
have accepted the new source of water and signed off on any further demands upon the District. The
water from each well would receive a State water quality test and the results would be a part of the
individual property owner’s acceptance of the new well.

The projected date for the installation of the wells is 2010. The District has begun budgeting for the
project, spreading the cost over a three-year period. We wish to know the disposition of the
Commission on this proposal now so that we can continue to budget for the expense.

Sincerely,

COMM SSIONERS:
Philip W. Lord, Chairman
Peter E. Newman
Lynn C. Perkins
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